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6/28/2022 

 

The City of Liberty would like to remind the town that City Hall will be closed Monday July 4th for 
Independence Day. 

Monday’s trash will not be picked up on July 4th but is rescheduled for Tuesday July 5th. 

  

The city would like to with everyone a safe and happy Independence Day. 

 


